
Our friends from the sister Faculty of Medicine, Public Health and Nursing/ 
Department of Nursing at Gadjah Mada University came to visit. 

 
On May 19th, 2023, Assistant Professor Aulawi and Assistant Professor Alim from the 
Department of Nursing at Gadjah Mada University (Indonesia) paid us a courtesy visit  
as part of the inter-departmental agreement existing between our schools. 
 
With the lifting of pandemic travel restrictions, we have resumed our mutual exchanges that 
were suspended in 2019. 
Our guests brought with them commemoration gifts from Indonesia. 
 


